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Figure 1

Updated Terms of Use

Starting on January 18, you'll be asked to review and
agree to our updated terms

Review terms =

Hi

You can now review our updated Terms of Use ("Terms"), which will go
into effect on January 18, 2021, Beginning on or after January 18, you'll
see a pop-up in the Uber or Uber Eats app that will enable you to review
and agree to the updated Terms. After indicating that you have read and
agree to the Terms, tap Confirm in order to continue using the app.

We recommend that you review the updated Terms. Some of the
updates include changes to the Arbitration Agreement, the terms related
to access and use of the Uber platform, and procedures and rules for
filing a dispute against Uber.

Please note that we are not making any changes to the ways in which we
use your personal data. We will continue to uphold our long-standing
policy of not sharing or selling your data for third-party marketing or
advertising purposes, unless we have your consent, Far infermation an
our privacy practices, please see our Privacy Notice.

Thank you,
The Uber team
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